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FLIGHT LINE 
January 2025 

 

Regular Meeting 
Tuesday, January 21, 2025, 6:00PM 

Mountain Mikes Pizza, Oroville 
 

GENERAL NEWS 
 

The January club meeting will be at Mountain Mike’s Pizza in Oroville, 
Tuesday, January 21 at 6:00PM. Mountain Mike’s Pizza is located at 1901 
Oro Dam Blvd., Oroville. 
 

December Meeting 
Fifteen members and eight guests attended the December/Christmas 
meeting. The Secretary read the minutes from the November meeting 
followed by membership approval. A treasury report was not available. 
There was no New Business. There was a Show and Tell. Ian was 
sporting a unique shirt provide by Doug. Apparently, Ian is getting a 
positive reputation as a test pilot, if you are buying the planes. The shirt is 
a nice tribute to Ian’s flying skills. The shirt was custom made at Cali 
Custom in Chico. 
 

The Oroville Air Corps provided pizza to the membership in lieu of a raffle. 
Three large pizzas were ordered which 
turned out be just the right amount. Since 
there was no club raffle, Ian provided three 
wrapped raffle offerings. Names were written 
on slips of paper and dropped into a hat. 
Several members’ wives were asked to draw 
from the hat. The lucky winners were Doug 
(drawn by his wife, hmmm!), Gene and 
Ernest. The raffle prizes were Flite Test 
aircraft. Thanks to Ian for his generosity. The 
meeting adjourned but members hung out 
enjoying the evening. 
 

We can look forward to 2025 and what flying 
fun it might bring. We might see some 
Christmas presents flying when the weather 
stays clear and warms. 
 
Dues 
Dues will be accepted at the January 
meeting.  
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CLUB STUFF 
December Meeting Recap 
Fifteen members attended the meeting. Membership numbers update to follow when available. 
 

December Old Business: 
 November meeting minutes read and approved. 

December Treasury Report: 
 A treasury report was not available. 

December New Business: 
 None 

Show and Tell: 
 Ian’s custom T-shirt. 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
January Meeting, Tuesday, January 21, 2025, 6:00PM Mountain Mike’s Pizza, Oroville CA 

CLUB OFFICERS 
 President: Ed Orput 530-520-6009 

Vice Pres. Open  
Past Pres.   
Secretary Eric Dugger 530-762-8771 
Treasurer Larry Sheppard 530-570-6397 
Safety Officer Bob Orput 519-0303 
Field Marshall Bill Aston  
Board Member  Dane Andes  530-518-1516 
Board Member Paul Schuller 530-720-6076 
Board Member Frank Womack 530-332-9414 
Webmaster Jeff DeVore jefflori56@gmail.com 
Newsletter Eric Dugger 530-762-8771  ehorn1958@gmail.com 

Eds. Note. Not responsible for omissions, errors or typos. 
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What are members assembling or building? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Editor’s work in progress, to be ready in 2024, 2025. 
 


